The Department of Psychology of Mata Sundri College
for Women organised a teacher’s day event to We
celebrate Teachers' Day to show appreciation for the
hard work and dedication of our teachers. the entire
department of psychology took part in the celebration to
honour and thank our amazing teachers for their
guidance and support in shaping our lives. All the faculty
members were present and the event took place in class
room 326.

The room was decorate beautifully and the students
presented the teachers with colourful bracelets on their
entrance . Many performances were planned including
poetry, dance, singing and mimicry. A special segment
was held where the teachers were asked to share their
fond memories and experiences with their professors.
The number of students present were 80.

At the end of the event, a cake cutting ceremony was
held after all performances were over and the
psychology association members presented teachers
with handmade gifts.







